
 
 Badger Class 

  

When you come back to school, some things will 
have changed. After the summer holidays you will be 
joining Badger Class. 

 

  

 

Miss Childs will be your teacher in Badger Class. 
Mrs Speer and Mrs Garner will be helping you 
every day. 

 

  

 

 

  



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
We will still have 

Gavin time! 

 

 

Every morning you will enter the school through The 
Grove gate. You will enter the building through the 
middle door. 

At the end of the day we will walk across the 
playground to The Grove gate, where you will be 
picked up. 

 

 

 

You will have your own peg with your picture 
and name. 

 

 
 



 https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/school-radio/nursery-rhymes-songs-index/zhwdgwx  

This is Badger Class. We have a lovely outside 
area which we share with Rabbit Class. 

 

 

 

 

Your group will have a special box to put book 
bags away. In Badger Class you will have 
stories from the Classroom Library and songs 
on the Interactive Board.  

 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/school-radio/nursery-rhymes-songs-index/zhwdgwx


These are the Reception toilets, you will find 
a picture of a Badger on the doors to help 
you know which one to use. 

  
 

Remember you must try and go to the toilet 
at playtimes and lunchtimes or ask an adult 
when you are in the classroom. 

We will use pictures to help you know what 
activities are going to happen each day. 

 

 

 

 
 

 



Please wear your school uniform and your 
school shoes. Remember your coat and sun 
hat too. 

 
 
 
 
 
Please bring your Book Bag in everyday as 
you will be changing your books regularly. 

 
 
From week two you will need to arrive at 
school in your PE kit and trainers on the days 
you have a sports session. Please leave your 
PE bag at home. 

 
 
Gavin is our sports 
coach. 



You can decide whether to have a hot school 
dinner, or bring your own packed lunch. 

 
 
 
 
 

Playtimes will be on the playground and in 
the Orchard.  These will be in year groups, 
you will have your playtime with Rabbit 
Class. 

                                                                       
 
Toys will need to either stay at home or walk 
to school with you and wave goodbye at the 
gate.  

 

 
 

 
 

  



 

Say hello 

We must try to keep a space between us and 
other people to keep us safe. 

 

 

 
The adults will help you with this so make 
sure you listen carefully. 

When we see our friends and teachers we 
won’t be able to hold their hands, hug or 
touch them. 

We can still do these things with our grown-
ups at home. 

At school we can…. 

 

  

       
 

Wave Smile 

 

 

  



If we cough or sneeze, we must remember 
to… 

 

 

  

                                 STOP! 

 

 

                                  

                                 WASH                                                      

 

 

 

   GO! 



When we have finished using a tissue we 
must always put it in the bin and then wash 
our hands. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
This is to make sure that our hands are 
clean from germs. 

Catch it 

Bin it 

Kill it 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

  
  
  

You will be in Badger Class with Miss 
Childs. We are all looking forward to 

seeing you in September! 


